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VILLAGE DISTRICT DESIGN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

FINDINGS/RECOMMENDATION REPORT 
 

RE: Vision Consultants of Wilton, 115 Old Ridgefield Road 
Proposed Signage - March 7, 2024 Meeting 

 
SUMMARY:    ________________________________________________   
 
The Village District Design Advisory Committee met to discuss the proposal by the applicant, 
Dr. Jean-Marc Alling, for proposed signage for the eyecare practice. The proposed signage 
included two wall signs and one parking sign to accommodate elderly patients.  Due to the 
number of signs, the application has been scheduled for a review by the Planning and Zoning 
Commission under the Alternative Signage Program for Large Developments.  
 
GENERAL CONSIDERATION: 

 
The Board was in favor of the proposed layout and design of the signs, as presented.   
 
 
 
 
Report issued- April 26, 2024 


